
Rotary Club of Rayne 

Minutes 

November 15, 2018 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Jimmy Fontenot with the reciting of the Prayer 

and The Pledge of Allegiance. 

Steve Bandy made a motion to accept the minutes of the last meeting as circulated.   It was 

seconded by Fran Bihm and motion was carried. 

President Fontenot reported that we will have a Board Meeting on Tuesday, November 20, 

2018. We will also meet at Piggly Wiggly Monday, November 19, 2018 to pick up Thanksgiving 

Baskets to distribute. 

President Fontenot received a letter from Rotary Rose Parade Committee requesting donations. 

The membership declined the request. 

President Fontenot received email from Frank Bradshaw about the Rotary Leadership sessions 

to be held on December, 8 & 15, and January 12, 2019.  There is a $50.00 fee for each class. 

The plaque for the Veteran’s Park arrived.  The installation request needs be brought up with 

the City of Rayne at the Council meeting on December 10, 2018 @6:00 PM. 

Natasha Domalgaski reported that Interact is still working on getting school supplies to The 

Dominican Republic. 

Troy Kibodeaux made a motion to adjourn and Steve Bandy seconded.  Motion was carried. 

 

   

 

 


